
CYBERSECURITY COMMUNICATION 
Please circulate 

July 11, 2017 

To: University Cybersecurity Communication Recipients 
From: University Systems 
RE: Phishing attack  
 

University Systems has been monitoring a Phishing attack that has been targeting @uvic.ca email 
accounts today.  This phishing email message with the subject “ITS Announcement - Firewall project 
completed” with a link to login and access the service. The link takes the user to a very authentic looking 
UVic Outlook Web Access login page. If the 

http://www.uvic.ca/phishing
http://www.uvic.ca/systems/verify

